PINKHAM & GREER .
CIVIL ENGINEERS

. 28 VANNAH AVE. PORTLAND, ME. 04103
File: 15178 Tel- 207.781.5242 Fax- 207.761.4245

January 6, 2016

Ms. Glissen Havu
Portland Water District
PO Box 3553

Portland, ME 04104-3553

RE: CAPACITY TO SERVE LETTER, NEWBURY STREET, PORTLAND

Dear Glissen,

Attached is information for the 167 & 169 Newbury Street Project. There will be
26 units in the 5 floors of housing with two levels of parking. The access to
parking will be from Newbury Street for the lowest level and Federal Street for
the upper level. The flow will be 5,220 gpd as well as a sprinkler system.

If you could provide a capacity to serve letter for the City of Portland it would be
greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

PINKHAM & GREER,

CIVIL ENGINEERS
Thomas S\ r; P.E.

cc: (1) File
enclosures

TSG/rjs



